
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,          29th September 2018 

 

This October Shirley Infants School are taking part in Walktober 2018. The Southampton My Journey team have 

partnered with Trailblazer to encourage children across Southampton to ‘Walk whatever the weather this October’.  

In class we will be choosing from a selection of Autumnal activities to get us busy outside. We would love it if at 

home you could join in too. Please find attached the Welcome to Walktober 2018 Families pack which is full of 

different activity ideas to keep your children busy on the walk to school. You can also enter a draw your own wellies 

competition and be in with a chance to win discount vouchers to Marwell Zoo.  To enter, design ‘walktober wellies’ 

on the sheet attached and follow the details of where to enter at the bottom of the page.  

Good luck with your outdoor activities this October and remember, have fun no matter what the weather! We are all 

looking forward to hearing about your Walktober activities.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs KENNEDY. 

HEALTHY SCHOOL LEADER  


